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5. Rusty Ward has been collecting reports from various teams across campus related 
to our SACS-COC reaffirmation report.  If you have been tasked with writing 
some of these documents, please send those to Rusty as soon as they are 
completed.  A team from FMU will be at the annual SACS-COC conference this 
weekend.   
 

V. Report from the Senate (See the attachment for complete proposals.  See 
the appendix for supporting materials.) 

1. Office of the Provost – Proposed change passed as written without 
opposition. 

      Item A.  Modifies academic renewal policy 
 
2. School of Education – Proposed changes passed as written without 

opposition. 
Item A.  Modifies ELEM courses 315, 316, 317 
Item B.  Modifies MLE courses 315, 316, 317 
Item C.  Modifies EDUC courses 380, 391, 392, 394 
Item D.  Deletes EDUC courses 489, 491, 503, 520 
 

3.   Department of Psychology - Proposed changes passed as written without    
opposition. 

Item A.  Adds courses for the ABA (Applied Behavioral Analysis) 
program 
Item B.  Adds required courses/hours for MS degree in Psychology in 
ABA 
Item C.  Adds statement about graduate non-degree status for ABA  
 

4.  Admissions, Advising, and Retention Committee – Item will appear on 
agenda at next faculty meeting for ratification. 
Item A. Changes membership and chair composition for Admissions, 
Advising, and Retention Committee 

VII. Old Business 

VIII. New Business 

Fall 2017 graduates were approved as written, pending completion of 
requirements. 

IX. Announcements 

1. A reception at the Cottage will follow today’s meeting 
2. Faculty and Staff Christmas Party will be December 9 starting at 5:30 


